
 

 

17th January 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Meeting to Discuss KS2 SATs Preparations 
 
We would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss and share information about KS2 SATs, which will be 
carried out during the week beginning Monday 8th May 2017. The meeting has been arranged for 
Tuesday 7th February at 3.45pm– 4.30pm 
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to share sample questions and provide further information around 
which tests the children will be sitting. Our main priority is for the children to feel confident, supported 
and well prepared so that they will be able to do their best when the time comes for them to sit their 
SATs.  
 
I look forward to seeing as many of you at the meeting as possible. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Chris Keeley 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader  


